
 
 

EASTON ROAD CLOSURE & BRIDGE REHABILITATION 
 

MUNICIPALITY: Abington and Cheltenham townships, Montgomery County 
 

PROJECT NEED: Over the course of six weeks beginning Monday, July 7th, SEPTA’s third-party 
contractor will make structural repairs to SEPTA’s bridge over Easton Road, including concrete 
repairs to the abutment walls, center pier support and bridge superstructure. The contractor has 
already completed waterproofing of the bridge superstructure as well as partial platform 
replacement and repairs at Glenside Station. 
 
All work is part of SEPTA's continuing efforts to bring its bridge structures into a state of good 
repair. 
 

ROAD CLOSURES/DETOURS: Easton Road, between Mount Carmel Avenue and Glenside 
Avenue, will be closed Monday, July 7thth through Friday, August 15th. Motorists will be 
directed to use Mount Carmel Avenue, Keswick Avenue and Glenside Avenue. 
 
Vehicles over 13 feet will be directed to follow the truck detour: Rices Mill Road, Glenside 
Avenue, Limekiln Pike and Mount Carmel Avenue. 
 
Access to local businesses and residences will be maintained throughout the road 
closures/detours. 
 

 



PEDESTRIAN ACCESS: At least one sidewalk will always be open to allow pedestrians to move 
along Easton Road between Mount Carmel and Glenside Avenue. Efforts will also be made to 
allow pedestrian access to platform stairs at Glenside Station. When it is not feasible to 
maintain the connection between Inbound and Outbound stairs, a pedestrian detour will be in 
place.  

WORK HOURS: SEPTA’s third-party contractor will be working Monday through Saturday 
during the six weeks, with shifts beginning at 7 am and ending at 7 pm. While these hours may 
vary, there will be no nighttime or overnight work. 
 
Typical construction noise can be expected during the project. Work includes hammering and 
cutting for demolition of concrete. Demoed areas will be prepped, have rebar installed, formed 
and new concrete patches placed. Equipment and trucks will be on-site to load and haul 
demoed materials away. 

TRAIN SERVICE: The project will have no impact on train service. All lines will operate as normal 
through Glenside Station.  

 

 

SEPTA greatly appreciates your patience and understanding 
while this important construction project is completed. 

 

Contact: 
Bob Kent | SEPTA Government Affairs | 215-580-3609 

 
For additional information, visit www.septa.org or 

contact the SEPTA Customer Service Department at 215-580-7800. 


